
6th Grade 

News Corner 

May 21st — May 25th 

Note from Mrs. Busch: 
No Test this week. 

Note from Mrs. Gonzalez: 
Open Book Test on Tuesday, May 22nd. 

Note from Mrs. Scardino: 
No Spelling Test. 

Note from Mrs. Mattheu:   
NO Test this week, 

                 

Lessons of the Week: 

ELA:  Revisiting TEKS 

Math: Measurements 

Science:  Revisiting TEKS 

History: Review of the school year—lap 

books 

Virtue: Generosity: The quality of be-

ing kind, understanding, & not selfish; 

the quality of being generous. 

Verse: And now, brothers & sisters, 

we want you to know about the grace 

that God has given the Macedonian 

churches. In the midst of a very se-

vere trial, their overflowing joy & their 

extreme poverty welled up in rich  

generosity. For I testify that they gave 

as much as they were able, & even 

beyond. 

                       2 Corinthians 8:1-3a 

Important Dates: 

May 21st —  Pirates Bay 

May 28th —  No School: Memorial Day 

May 31st —  Early Release: Summer 

break begins 

 

Teacher Contacts:  FBA Phone #: (281)427-1741 

Busch@fbcbaytown.org     Agonzalez@fbcbaytown.org  

Kscardino@fbcbaytown.org      Mattheu@fbcbaytown.org 

Dear Parents, 

      The students are counting down to Summer break...7 1/2 

days. Monday we will be going to Pirates Bay first thing in the 

morning. Please be sure your child brings a towel, sunscreen, a 

bottle of water and a t-shirt to wear over swimsuits.   

       Please be sure to continue checking your child’s progress on 

Engrade to make sure your child has kept up with assignments. 

We only have a few more days that we will be taking grades. 

       If you have any questions, Please feel free to contact me. My 

conference is from 11-12 daily. 

Mrs. Busch 

 


